
 
 

 
 
  
 
 Bulletin Number: MSA 18-42 
 
 Distribution: All Providers 
 
 Issued: November 1, 2018 
 
 Subject: Rescinding the MI Marketplace Option  
 
 Effective: As Indicated 
 
Programs Affected: Healthy Michigan Plan 
 
The purpose of this policy is to rescind the MI Marketplace Option benefit described in Section 
I (subsections A-H) of Bulletin MSA 18-05, issued March 1, 2018.  MSA 18-05 describes the 
MI Marketplace Option benefits and the beneficiaries who are impacted by the policy change 
and would be required to transition to a MI Marketplace Option health plan.  Pursuant to 
Michigan Public Act (PA) 208 of 2018, the Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services (MDHHS) will not implement the MI Marketplace Option benefit.  HMP changes 
described in Section II (subsections A and B) of MSA 18-05 remain in effect. 
 
MDHHS is implementing this bulletin effective June 22, 2018, the date PA 208 of 2018 was 
signed into law.  As of June 22, 2018, no beneficiaries were transitioned to the MI Marketplace 
Option health plans. 
 
Manual Maintenance 
 
Information is time-limited and will not be incorporated into any policy or procedure manuals. 
 
Questions 
 
Any questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Provider Inquiry, Department of 
Health and Human Services, P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-8231, or e-mailed to 
ProviderSupport@michigan.gov.  When you submit an e-mail, be sure to include your name, 
affiliation, and phone number so you may be contacted if necessary.  Providers may phone 
toll-free 1-800-292-2550. 
 
Approved 
 
 
 
Kathy Stiffler, Acting Director 
Medical Services Administration 
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